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EQUIPMENT RESERVATIONS AT  
STOCKTON AND SACRAMENTO 

 
 
Effective Monday November 12th Pacer Stacktrain will no longer require an 
equipment reservation to source empty 48’s or 53’s at our facilities in Sacramento 
and Stockton.  Equipment will be dispatched, as available, without reservations.  No 
guarantee will be made for the availability of equipment, but Pacer Stacktrain will 
strive to meet the demands of the market in the Valley. 
 
For information on current equipment supply at these locations please refer to the 
“Equipment Location Report” on our web site at www.pacerstack.com. 


